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ROCKY MOUNTAIN

CONFERENCE OF SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTISTS

A Warm Goodbye:

Dear Family,

The last three years have been such a joy for me serving here in the Rocky Mountain Conference.
Each week, I've had the privilege of sharing news and inspiration with you from around the

conference, and it has been fun to see how this newsletter has grown.

As many of you know, my wife assumed the role of teaching in the business department at Walla
Walla University in the spring of 2013. After nearly two years of living in separate cities with only

the school vacations together, our family has weathered the distance for long enough.
I will be returning to the life of a freelance graphic designer and writer. This will allow us to once
again truly function as a family in every way. I will miss working with my friends and colleagues

here in the RMC, but the joy of being together with my family is a stronger calling.

The News Nuggets will be suspended until further notice. The conference team will

notify you when the weekly news is ready to relaunch.

I look forward to our Lord's soon return when we will no longer have to say goodbye.
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Blessings,

Mark Bond
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